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Senior Gala 2019
Please Join Us
Celebrate with us and our 2019 Senior Class at
this year's Gala on Tuesday, April 30 at 6:00
p.m. Join us at the Statesville Civic Center for
light refreshments while we present the seniors
with graduation cords and scholarships! If you would like to attend, please
e-mail swegmiller@crosbyscholarsiredell.org to save your seat!

Three 2019 Senior Profiles



Deasia
Starting her studies at
Mitchell Community
College, her long term
goal is to become a
midwife. After
completing an
associate's degree,
she will transfer to
continue her
education.

Josh
Meet a future U.S.
Army Officer--Josh has
been appointed to the
Army's Academy at
West Point by US
Representative Ted
Budd. Thank you for
your service!

Harrison
In the fall, Harrison
will be joining the
ranks of the Duke
Blue Devils in
Durham. He plans to
major in Public Policy.

These are just three of our more than 150 seniors. As you can see, they
have chosen different paths and have goals that are diverse. Many people
have the notion that a Crosby Scholars is a "certain type" of student, but
that's not the case. We welcome all students who are interested in joining
and investing some of their time toward future success. So, if someone
should ask if the program is right for their student, we think the answer is
always, "Yes!"

New High School Coordinator
Kristen Montgomery
On April 1, Kristen joined our staff as the new
High School Coordinator. Although new to Iredell
County, she spent 18 months working part-time
with Crosby Scholars in Winston-Salem prior to
accepting her new position.

Kristen looks forward to visiting all of the high
schools in the very near future to meet students.
One of her first activities will be conducting the
college visit trip scheduled for April 23 to

Wingate and UNCC. Kristen's main responsibilities will be working with 9th-
11th graders, but she'll be helping out in other areas, too.

You may contact Kristen at kmontgomery@crosbyscholarsiredell.org or at
704-873-5005 ext. 1426.



Our class of rising seniors is our largest one yet which means we need more
senior advisors than ever. If you would like to work with one or more
students as they prepare to apply for college and financial aid, we need
you! Training and support is offered throughout the year--you don't have to
be an expert to start with! Please contact Jenniffer Jamison, Senior Program
Coordinator at jjamison@crosbyscholarsiredell.org or 704-873-5005 ext.
1407 as soon as possible!! Or, click the button to submit an interest form.

Interest Form

Iredell County Crosby Scholars
124 Fourth Crescent Place, Statesville NC
704-873-5005 ext. 1427

info@crosbyscholarsiredell.org
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